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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners 
  
From:  Michelle Bowdon, Contracts Manager 
 

Via: Stephen C. Ross, Santa Fe County Attorney 

 

Date: April 28, 2009 

 

Re: Request approval to enter into Agreement No. 29-0124-PW/MS with Mountain States Constructors, Inc., 

for construction of County Road 42 (Phase II). 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Issue: 

 

The Santa Fe County Growth Management Department requests approval of Agreement No. 29-0124-PW/MS to continue 
construction (Phase II) of County Road 42. 
  
Background: 

 

The County conducted an Invitation for Bid (IFB No. 29-0124-PW/MS) pursuant to NMSA 1978, Section 13-1-103.  The 
IFB was advertised in the legal section of the New Mexican and the Albuquerque Journal.  The following Offeror’s 
submitted proposals: 
 
 Sparling Construction 
 Star Paving 
 Advantage Asphalt 
 EMCO 
 Khani Co. 
 R.L. Leeder 
 
The bid from Mountain States Constructors, Inc. was the lowest bidder with a bid amount of $2,063,138.00.  This bid is 
within the County’s project budget.  
 

Action Requested: 

 
The Santa Fe County Growth Management Department recommends approval to enter into Agreement No. 29-0124-
PW/MS with the lowest bidder, Mountain States Constructors, Inc., for road construction services of 2.48 miles of County 
Road 42 (Phase II) in the amount of $2,063,138.00 exclusive of gross receipts tax.   

 


